
Ewing Township Site Review Meeting May 24th, 2023   

 

 

A Ewing Township Site Review Committee Meeting was held An Ewing Township via 

Zoom considering Covid19. 

  

Chairman Richard Owen   opened the meeting, and the following statement was read, 

“The notice requirements provided for in the open public meeting act has been satisfied.  

Notice of this meeting was properly given in the resolution adopted by the Ewing 

Township Council on January 3rd, 2023, which was transmitted to the Times of Trenton 

and the Trentonian and filed with the Clerk of the Township of Ewing and posted in the 

Ewing Township Municipal Building all on the third day of January 2023. 

 

Present                          Excused                              Absent                                 

                                              Mr. Crumiller  

                                              Mr. Byrd 

                                              MS Corrigan  

                                              Mr. Owen   

                                              MS Billups  

                                              Mr. Ganges  

  

                                                                                                     

Martin Miller            - Engineer   Excused 

t.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Michael Angelastro -Engineer – Excused   

Chuck Latini- Planner –              Excused   

 

 

Minutes 

No Minutes approved for May 10th Meeting was cancelled.   

 

 

 

Meeting Cancelled due to no 

Applications.  
 

 

.   

   

 

Submitted by Imelda Wollert                                

             

  

 


